
From: Lisa Shannon <lshannon@gravisplanning.com>  
Sent: 14 January 2021 13:55 
To: Planning <Planning@midandeastantrim.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: Mid and East Antrim Local Development Plan 2030 - draft Plan Strategy update 

FAO: MEABC Development Plan Team 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for your consultation in respect of the ‘Schedule of Proposed Modifications’ to the Local 
Development Plan draft Plan Strategy for Mid and East Antrim Borough Council. 

We have reviewed the Schedule of Proposed Modifications and advise that our position remains the 
same as set in our previous representations to the draft Plan Strategy set out below. The dPS 
representations we made on behalf of our clients can also be found in the following link: 
https://we.tl/t-J7BoYe7km4 

Name Our Ref dPS ref 

Conway Estates Limited C04294 MEA-DPS-023 

Conway Estates Limited (in 
conjunction with  

 
 

C04283 MEA-DPS-024 

 C04276 MEA-DPS-025 

EPUK Investments (EPUKI) C04288 MEA-DPS-026 

 C04268 MEA-DPS-027 

 C04281 MEA-DPS-028 

 C04273 MEA-DPS-029 

Don Rimes Pension Fund C04262 MEA-DPS-030 

I would be grateful if you could keep me updated as the Local Development Plan progresses. 

Please confirm safe receipt of this submission. 

Kind regards, 

LISA SHANNON 

Senior Consultant, Planning 
  

T:  +44 (0)28 9042 5222  |  M: +44 (0)7856700104 
 

E:  Lshannon@gravisplanning.com  |  W:  www.gravisplanning.com 

 

A:  Belfast: 

1 Pavilions Office Park, Kinnegar Drive, 
Holywood, Northern Ireland, BT18 9JQ 

Dublin: 

Denshaw House, 121 Baggot Street 
Lower, Dublin 2, Ireland, D02 FD45 

MEA-DPS-PMC06




